
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 14, 2022 

Addendum 1 

Bid No. 23-008 

Fire Extinguisher Inspection Services 

 
 
Addendum 1 contains questions and answers submitted via email.  
 
This bid will be opened at the City of Fairhope’s City Services and Public Utilities Building, 555 South 
Section Street, Fairhope, AL 36532 at 10:00 AM on Friday, November 18, 2022. Vendors shall 
acknowledge this Addendum 1 on their submitted Bid Response Form.  
 
Bid Opening Date Change: 
 

The Bid Opening Date has been moved to Friday. November 18, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. All bids 
shall be received prior to that time at the City Services and Public Utilities Building, 555 South 
Section Street, Fairhope, AL 36532. 

 
Questions Submitted Via Email: 
 

1. What is the total count of extinguishers that will be inspected? 
A. There were approximately 527 yearly service inspections performed in 2021. However, that 
number varies from year to year. See attached 2021 invoices for more details. 
 

2. How many locations will be serviced? 
A. Invoicing was broken down by department or location. There were 23 departments/locations 
invoiced in 2021.  See attached 2021 invoices for more details. 
 

3. On the Bid Response, #47, is listed as Suppression System Service, is a per inspection cost 
needed or a labor rate? 
A. The cost should be inclusive of the inspection and any labor involved.  
 

4. A copy of the most recent inspection report? 
A. The City is unable to provide the most recent inspection reports. 

 
5. Does this bid include all facility, maintenance and public works facilities in the City of Fairhope? 

A. The bid includes all City owned buildings and vehicles. 
 
















































